
University of Louisville – Faculty Senate – Human Resources Advisory Committee 
Report for July 3, 2019 Senate Meeting 

Prepared by Reginald Bruce, Committee Member (Management, College of Business) 
 
 
 
The Human Resources Advisory Committee meeting scheduled for July 1, was canceled.  Our next 
meeting is August 5. 


